
Friday 10th January 2025 

 Happy New Year! 

We hope that everyone had a great break, the 

children have returned to school and have had a 

very busy first week of 2025. The Reception children 

went to see the fire engine following a  whole school 

Fire safety talk. Year 1&2 had a museum in the 

school that was set up for them to visit and start to 

learn about fossils and dinosaurs. The Year 3&4 

classes made exciting volcanoes and Year 5&6 

looked at historical crimes and their punishments.  

Attendance 

We will as a school continue to 

strive for 100% attendance 

Text and Email Service 

 You may have noticed that we have 

changed our text and email service 

provider, so any messages you receive 

from us may look slightly different from 

before.  

If you feel that you are no longer 

receiving correspondence, please come 

in to the school office to check or 

update your contact details.  Please 

note that there is now the facility to 

reply to our correspondence. 
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Head lice 

Head lice in school is an ongoing issue in school 

and we ask you to please be vigilant as they 

appear to be widespread at the moment.  It is 

important that parents are aware of how to treat 

head lice and possible measures to take to 

prevent them spreading. If you need any support 

then please come and ask or please visit https://

www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

Sports clubs  

In term 3 we will be continuing with the 

sports clubs that started in term 2. Please 

let the office know if your child no longer 

wishes to attend. 
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